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Culver City Employees take pride in effectively providing the highest levels of service to enrich the quality of life for the community by building on 
our tradition of more than ninety-five years of public service, by our present commitment, and by our dedication to meet the challenges of the 

future. 
  

 
 
 

 
 

Does your home have a smoke alarm in each bedroom? 
 

If yes, great! Be sure to change the batteries every 6 months and check it every month. 
- If you purchase a new alarm, the new battery lasts 10 years so you don’t need to change 

it! 
 
If no,  please be in touch with the Fire Prevention Bureau.   
 

- The Fire Prevention Bureau can give directions on: 
o Where to purchase smoke alarms, 
o What kind of smoke alarm to purchase, 
o Where to place smoke alarms, visit NFPA. 

 
- For those who can demonstrate need for a smoke alarm, CCFD will provide one smoke 

alarm for your household. 
 

 

What to do 
- Call or write a letter/email to the Fire Prevention Bureau 

(fire.prevention@culvercity.org or 310.253.5925) and state your need for a smoke 
alarm. 

- Provide evidence of Culver City residency at the Fire Prevention Bureau or via email 
(Utility bill, etc.). 

- Come to the Fire Prevention Bureau to pick up your smoke alarm. 

http://www.nfpa.org/safety-information/for-consumers/fire-and-safety-equipment/smoke-alarms/installing-and-maintaining-smoke-alarms
mailto:fire.prevention@culvercity.org

